
TOWN OF TRENTON 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

MAY 17, 2021 
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Russell Kottke.   
 
Attendance: Karla Zimmerman, Melissa Pausma, Russell Kottke, Pat Bird, Kristie Buwalda, Norm 
Buwalda, Jeff Navis, Lori Schultz and Jeff Wilson. 
 
Minutes were read by Karla. Motion by Kristie, 2nd by Pat, to approve the minutes as read.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Treasurer Report was read by Melissa.  Balance on hand $10,016.91 in the checking account.  Motion 
made by Pat, supported by Kristie to approve the Treasurer’s report.  Motion carried.   
 
Letter of Intent for a minor land division, A1-A2 Rezoning and Conditional Use permit for Dean 
Zimmerman was discussed.  Jeff Navis from Sivan Leasing was on hand to answer any questions.  Pat 
made a motion to accept, Kristie 2nd. Motion carried. 
 
Norm Buwalda approached the board for permission to create a field driveway on Prairie Road.  
Permission was granted. 
 
Citizen Comments: Lori Schultz shared that she was happy to have the opportunity to have her well 
tested again.  She hopes that we will continue to offer this service to our township residents. 
 
Road Report:  None 
 
Meeting Notices:  Board of Review, Wednesday May 26 from 6:00-8:00pm at the Town Hall. 

 
Pay Bills: Motion to pay bills made by Kristie, supported by Pat. Motion carried. 
 
Adjournment – Meeting was adjourned by order of Chairman Russell Kottke at 7:20pm. 
 
        

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

       Karla Zimmerman, Clerk 


